West Boylston Open Space Implementation Committee(OSIC) September 3, 2013 West Boylston Town Hall, 127 Hartwell St.

OSIC:Attendees: Vin Vignaly, Barbara Wyatt, Ray DeSanti, Brenda Bowman

Absent: John Hadley

The meeting was called to order at 7:15p.m.

On a motion by Ray Desanti, second by Brenda Bowman, minutes of July meeting were approved 4-0.

- 1) General Discussion of real estate/open space activity in West Boylston. The property near Carroll's pond had gone up for auction. The Chapman property in Oakdale has been purchased by DCR.
- 2) Townwide planning: Ray Desanti tried to attend the July meeting. John Hadley was attending Townwide this evening.
- 3) Vinny Vignaly reviewed the status of free trees for buffer areas for Woodland Park and Pine Grove. Brenda Bowman encouraged the use of free trees along Crescent St.
- 4) Vinny presented a draft questionaire as part of the Open Space update. We are going to seek community and board input. We will ask The Banner and Mike Kane to contact us or attend the September 30th meeting to help develop the survey.

The meeting adjourned approximately 8:30PM. Next meeting will be in Sept 30th, 2013 at 7PM

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Wyatt